
To whom it may concern,

        I am writing to request a 2-month deferment of the Town Planning Board's consideration on
A/SK-CWBN/73 for the proposed house application of Lot 1073 in DD 243.
        We have received various comments from different departments, and are in the process of
conducting a tree survey and follow up procedures to comply with concerns from the Transport
Department.

        This email will replace the previous emails on 27/3/2023 and 28/3/2023.

Thank you for understanding,
Vincent Chung
Manager
Windsor Construction Ltd

Tel: 
46 G/F Hang Hau Village
Sai Kung, New Territories, Hong Kong
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